
From the Principal’s Desk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are so happy to have all our students back at school. It is won-
derful to see them excited and engaging in all the learning and fun. 
Especially seeing their smiles and hearing the laughter in the school 
playground and in the classrooms.  
 
Canteen Update 
We are still waiting to hear about applications of the tender process for the canteen. In the 
meantime we are offering school lunch packages on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. At 
recess on these days students can purchase a zooper dooper from the canteen. This has 
been a huge success this week and will continue until the end of the year.  
 
COVID Updates 
All students are expected to be at school unless they are unwell. Do not send your child to 
school if they are unwell, even with mild symptoms. Get tested for COVID-19 and follow 
NSW Health directions.  
 
If students have any COVID-19 symptoms they will be sent home and must not return to 
school unless you have either: 

       isolated for 10 days, when no medical certificate is available 

       a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free. 
          In circumstances where a student has other medical reasons for recurrent  
          symptoms, a letter from your GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a  
          negative test. 
 

 Self-isolation periods and testing requirements differ for close contacts based on their 
exposure and vaccination status. If you are identified as a close contact, an authorised 
contact tracer from NSW Health or from the department's Health and Safety Direc-
torate will contact you and let you what you need to do. For more information, refer to 
the NSW Health fact sheet on close contacts External link. 

 
Communication 
Please remember that parents and carers are not to approach children that are not their own 
to talk to them about an incident in school. If you have questions please call the office and 
speak to our friendly staff for assistance. Let’s keep everyone safe.  
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